
 

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION  

NH 0037(158)126, Beadle County, PCN 06A2 
SD37 - From 9th St. South to 3rd St. North in Huron 

Urban Grading, PCC Surfacing, Storm Sewer, Curb & Gutter, Sidewalk, Lighting, Traffic Signals 

 

The South Dakota Department of 
Transportation (SDDOT) is presenting on the 
above project and asking for public input.   
 

Due to limitations on public gatherings 
recommended by the Centers for Disease 
Control, the department is posting project 
information on the department’s website 
rather than presenting documents at an in-
person public meeting.  Members of the 
public may submit questions or comments 
about the project by completing an online 
form or by calling (605) 367-5680 Option 6 
and providing verbal comments. 
 

Questions or comments should be submitted 
by February 5, 2021. 
 
 

The Project is being developed in compliance 
with state and federal environmental 
regulations. 
 

Any individuals with disabilities who require a 
reasonable accommodation to access the 
information on the department’s website may 
submit an accommodation request to the 
department’s A.D.A. coordinator by calling 
605-773-3540 or 1-800-877-1113 
(Telecommunications Relay Services for the 
Deaf). 

 
For further information regarding this project, 
contact Darin Johnson, Road Design Engineer 
at (605) 367-5680 Option 6. 

 

Public Meeting Information @ https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings 

 

Notice published twice at a cost of $ ______. 

 


